Call to Organize the
EASAS Doctoral Workshop 2024/2025

The Call to Universities and Higher Education Institutions to host the EASAS Doctoral Workshop
to be held in 2024 or 2025 is now open.

The workshop will give Ph.D. students an opportunity to receive feedback on their theses from
senior scholars and fellow Ph.D. candidates who are also working on South Asian topics. In
addition, it will create networks between young students of South Asia and help them develop
contacts with others. The doctoral workshop is envisaged as a two-day event for a maximum of
16 Ph.D. candidates and six faculty members from European universities, to be held at a host
European university.

The host university will organize the workshop and arrange board and lodging for students as
well as the invited senior scholars. The selection of the host university will be made by the
EASAS Council.

The EASAS will financially assist with accommodation and board for students and senior
scholars at the workshop with a sum up to € 3,000. Participants will have to make their own
travel arrangements. In case a host university wants to organize a workshop as an online event,
EASAS support funding will be capped at € 1,000.

Please note that the EASAS membership is mandatory for all participants (join here:
https://www.easas.eu/become-a-member/; pay your fees here: https://dashboard.easas.eu/).

Proposals must include:

e Willingness to hold the workshop in 2024 or 2025, specifying the period.

e Brief description of the institution.

* Brief description of the local steering committee for the doctoral workshop, whose members
must be specialists in South Asia studies and members of EASAS. The workshop steering
committee will plan and manage the workshop, select the student participants and the invited
faculty members.

e Brief budget, listing costs for venue, accommodation, and board of participants.


https://www.easas.eu/become-a-member/
https://dashboard.easas.eu/

Please send your proposals to office@easas.eu by 15 April 2024. The EASAS Council will
complete the selection process by 30 May 2024.

Please submit proposals by email to office@easas.eu by 15 April 2024.

Alessandra Consolaro, President EASAS
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